LAUDERDALE BAPTIST ASSOCIATION

5521 Clinton Street, P. O. Box 549, Marion, MS 39342 601-483-1419 (fax)601-482-4100 www.lauderdalebaptistassc.com

Dr. Greg Massey Associational Missions Director 601-483-1419

> Justin Busby BSU Director 601-693-2674



Datha Ray Crisis Center Director 601-482-4230

Jamie Smith Ministry Assistant 601-483-1419

April 2016



Banquet will consist of a meal served by BSU students and will include a time of mission testimonies and worship. Cost is \$30 per person or \$50 per couple. All proceeds go to the BSU Missions fund to support BSU Summer Missionaries and BSU short term mission projects.

For tickets contact Justin Busby (601)693-2674 or (601)604-9325

CRISIS CENTER

Operating Hours:
Monday thru Thursday
8:30—12 Noon
Be God's Hand—Touch the Needy
Thank you to men from
Central and Oak Hil BC who
picked up food ordered from MS
Food Network this month.

A special thanks to those churches and individuals who have the Crisis Center in their monthly budget. Your gift plays a very important part in keeping groceries on our shelves and enables us to help families in need!

If you have a group who would like to do a special project, we are always in need of cleaning supplies, laundry supplies and personal care products.

Center for Pregnancy Choices

Is looking for churches to participate in CPC's *Baby Bottle Boomerang for Mother's Day Campaign*

Beth Sharp will be happy to deliver the bottles, pick them up and count the money.

Call Beth at 601-482-1230

MERIDIAN BSU

It never ceases to amaze me how quickly the school year just flies. It is hard to believe that we have just a few weeks left of this spring semester and our students are itching to get out for the summer. As we close out this school year, we would love for our prayer partners to lift up some big prayers for our students and our ministry.

First, pray for our students who are preparing for their finals, papers and projects. It is always a difficult and challenging time as everyone tries to finish out strong. Pray that they will maintain their focus on school as the weather becomes prettier and pray they can escape the temptations of putting off things to the last minute.

Secondly, pray for our students as they serve in area churches, summer camps and summer missions. We have been blessed with many talented students who God has called out to serve in many different ways. Pray for our Missions Banquet and that we can meet the missions goal.

Lastly, pray for the future of BSU on our campuses. Pray that God open doors for us to do what He has called us to do both in the ministry and future building projects.

Justin Busby

BSU NOONDAYS

April 20 Fifteenth Ave BC
April 27 Northcrest BC
May 4 Highland BC

Storying Seminar

Saturday, April 23rd 9 am—3 pm Cost is \$5 (lunch) Taught by Dr. Gene Neal

Storying is THE best way to teach. It was Jesus' preferred method and it should be in your teaching toolbox. Storying is a proven method of reaching the unchurched with the Gospel message and making reproducing disciples. Here is your opportunity to learn how to story. Dr. Gene Neal has been leading conferences around the country and is one of the writers for the storying materials currently being used in Australia.

Call 601-483-1419 to sign up or register at the LBA Office.

Partner Connect

Two more conferences for 2016.

May 7th and August 6th
Both at the LBA Office from
8 am to Noon
No Cost to attend
A MUST for anyone planning
a mission trip outside the USA
borders!

